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The Wiikwemkoong Unceded Territory, also known as Wikwemikong Unceded Indian Reserve 

(“WUT”) is seeking proposals for legal services to assist in establishing a new trust (the “Trust”) to 
hold long-term assets for the beneficiary:   Wiikwemkoong Unceded Indian Reserve.  

On behalf of the Council of Wiikwemkoong Unceded Territory and the Financial Sustainability and 

Wellness Advisory Group, this Request for Proposals is open with a closing date for proposals 

September 19th, 2025 at 4:30 pm. 

For the detailed requirements of the Request For Proposal, please email Nikki Manitowabi, 

Financial Policy Analyst at nikkimanitowabi@wiikwemikoong.ca. 
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